



Dear Sir/Madam

As you are aware, we are currently considering Magnox's request for changes to the Environmental permits for the Bradwell site. The changes requested include:

- An extension to continue discharging liquid effluent, from the fuel element debris treatment process (FED), into the estuary

- An option to switch the existing discharges to a new outfall structure in case the existing outfall becomes blocked by siltation

- A Radioactive Substances application to allow the switch to the new outfall structure when necessary

When I last wrote we said we hoped to have our draft decision ready for consultation in April. Unfortunately, due to the complexities of the application and the large amount of responses we've received, we're unable to make this deadline, however, our decision is imminent.

I am sorry that we've had to extend the deadline again but, we need to ensure we are making a fully informed decision.

Kind regards

Permitting Support Advisor

Permitting and Support Centre

National Permitting Service ♦♦♦♦ (Part of National Services E & B)

✉ Permitting Support Centre, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF

☎ 0114 289 8335

 Please consider the Environment before printing this email.

Help us to improve our service and complete our customer survey – click [NPS Survey](#).

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it.

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.

Click [here](#) to report this email as spam